
Week of 29th June 2020 

Dear Team Class 3, 

Hello! Hope you’ve all had a good week. So, along with helping Mrs Camer-
on celebrate Canada Day on the 1st July, I also went to Banham Zoo! We 
booked our tickets online in advance and ended up spending about 6 hours 
there. We felt safe the whole time, ourselves and other visitors kept our 
distance and the staff and volunteers were all very helpful. Here are some 
pictures from this past week… take care and big monster hugs! 
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